
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 7/13/2011 6:08:52 PM 
To: 'paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Resource Adequacy Oil — 111-06-011 

I reached out to Julie and she hasn't gotten back to me on a time to discuss resolving this 
equitably. 

From: Clanon, Paul [mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2011 06:06 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: Resource Adequacy Oil - I 11-06-011 

Any idea when PG&E tells its side of the story? 

SB GT&S 0380240 
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